Dear Faculty:

Are you interested in a challenge for summer 2018?
Are you committed to improving student academic outcomes?
Do you enjoy teaching first year students?
Do you have a proven track record of excellence in teaching first year students?
Would you be interested in collaborating with another faculty member so as to develop an integrated general education experience for first time students?
Academic Affairs invites applications for the first faculty cohort to teach in the required summer bridge program to be offered in summer 2018.
The program is to serve a group of conditionally admitted students with high school GPAs of 2.4 and lower.  The courses will be required for these students seeking full admission.
Students would enroll in two 3-credit general education courses of any combination – fundamental literacy paired with a common core; two fundamental literacies; two common core; contemporary social values with another gen ed course.   The only requirement is that the courses fulfill general education requirements.
The courses would need to be writing intensive and ideally would include  community engagement/service learning and career exploration components.
Peer mentors would be assigned to the classes.
Wraparound support services would be provided to students such as advising, career assessment, and tutoring.  

FAQs about Summer Bridge
Who is eligible to apply?
This program is designed for full time faculty  - tenured, tenure probationary, lecturers.

What are the exact dates of the summer bridge?
June X – August X  (a total of eight weeks)
How many faculty are being recruited?
2 -3 pairs for a total of six instructors

What would be the class schedule?
Classes would meet Monday – Thursday  or twice per week
[bookmark: _GoBack]Decisions as to timing and scheduling will be made in consultation with the instructors who teach the courses.

How many students would be in my class?
A maximum of 20.

What is the compensation for participating in this summer bridge?
Each instructor would be paid $8,000.   Instructors would be expected to meet on a regular basis to develop the courses and while the courses were in session.   


What types of courses are you looking for?
We are looking for innovative courses on topics that would appeal to recently graduated high school students.  The emphasis should be on engaging students while they strengthen their skills in writing and develop strategies to be effective learners.   This is not meant to be course remediation.   We are asking instructors to think boldly about ways to engage students in learning and to focus on the strengths and interests students bring to college as opposed to a focus on the deficit model of education.  


